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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB  854 allows a home food establishment to sell non-time/nontemperature control for safety 

food on site. It raises the sales cap on "home food establishments" from $20,000 to $100,000. SB 

854 eliminates the need for home food establishments with under $100,000 in revenue to have be 

licensed by the State Department of Health. The State Department of Health estimates that they 

will lose 20 to 50 new licenses at $425 dollars a license and 200 to 500 renewal licenses at $335 

a license resulting in a total loss of $75,000-$188,750 in yearly revenue. 

 

FY’22 Impact: $56,250.00 - $141,563.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $75,000.00 - $188,750.00 
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